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 Dear Beloved Partners and Prayer Warriors,


 We are truly blessed by an Almighty God who strengthens     
and upholds.  The last few weeks have been difficult as the 
three of us, Lois, Shad, and Fitz, have all had physical 
challenges such as the terrible cold/flu/cough going around plus strong allergy attacks, little 
sleep, and a very busy schedule.  In spite of everything, we only missed one meeting, and have 
had meetings every Sunday and Wednesday, and even a Sunday evening too. Praise! 





Now we are leaving on a six-week tour visiting friends, family, and supporters.  We will drive to 
Montana visiting on the way both supporters and churches, then fly to Minnesota, Wisconsin, 
Georgia, and on to Virginia to visit the Gravinos and visit other churches.Then we will fly back 
to Montana to get the car and drive back to California visiting other supporters on the the way.    

That leaves three weeks before we leave for Kenya 
on June 6th.  Those weeks are also booked for 
Sunday and Wednesdays.  All this to say we really 
need your prayers for safety, health, and more 
monthly supporters.  So far we have been promised 
about half of the support needed to open eleven 
new churches.  We were working to get support for 
ten, but while we have been here, they have 
opened a fourth fellowship in Uganda.


The pastors in Kenya have been working hard and 
getting much done.  We thank God for their 
faithfulness, and we are so blessed.  No matter how 
far we go, someone just beyond asks us to come. 




Please pray for wisdom as we have a lot of decisions to make.  Before we left Kenya, the guys 
and a visiting chalk artist were involved in a small accident and were detained at a police 
station.  About midnight the chalk artist got out his materials and began preaching to everyone.  
One policeman got saved, and another said that God had brought them there so they would 
repent.  God is so good at turning even our accidents into blessings!  Thanks for partnering 
with us.  Please continue to pray for our families back home.  


Love, Lois, Shad, and Fitz


(A note from Sue-  If you no longer wish to receive these newsletters, or if you have had 
changes to your email address or PO address, please let me know by sending a note or email 
to: suegravino@gmail.com. Thanks!
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